NEXT STEPS IN READING: HOW BEST
TO SUPPORT CHILDREN IN ksS4

‘ Please come along to one of our KS1 meetings
where we will be sharing information about
your child’s next steps in reading.

(This meeting is aimed at parents and carers rather than the
children themselves).

Wednesday 11th September 2.00—3.00pm (ahead of school pick-up)
Or Thursday 12th September: 5.15—6.00pm

both in the KS2 hall ‘

lease speak to your child’s class teacher if you
would like to know more.

We hope to see you soon! - The KS1 phonics team



